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                                       .                     
        Correspondence/Newsletter: Merle Stephen  (H: 55980409 Email libra@qld.chariot.au) 


DATES TO REMEMBER
                 16th JANUARY  2006       DINNER MEETING

                  8th March 2006                 INTERNATIONAL WOMENS DAY BREAKFAST

                 14-29 JUNE 2006             
INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION MELBOURNE


DINNER MEETING DETAILS
  MONDAY  16th January 2006 RAINBOW BAY ROOM

GREENMOUNT RESORT COOLANGATTA

6 – 30 FELLOWSHIP, MEETING STARTS 7 P.M.

APOLOGIES   MERLE STEPHEN 7pm 16th
FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

ZONTA BIRTHDAY -  DIANNE
THOUGHT OF THE MONTH 

Don’t wait for a light to appear at the end of the tunnel,

Stride down there…………………

And light the bloody thing yourself.

Sara Henderson
PRESIDENT’S  MESSAGE

Welcome back from the Christmas break and to 2006.  I trust you all had a very

 happy Christmas and New Year and feel refreshed and ready to face the next

 twelve months.
The  I W D Breakfast is fast coming around again (9 weeks), so could you please contact businesses, friends and others to request donations for the raffle prizes, as these are needed on or before the 20th February to ensure that their names are included on the ‘Breakfast Menus’.  

We will be discussing further functions for the 2006 year i.e. Theatre Nights, Car Rallies, Wine Appreciation Nights etc.  If you have further suggestions please let them be known on Monday night. 

See you on the 16th and don’t forget all apologies to Merle no later than 7pm

 on the Sun night before the meeting.

 
Kind regards 

Lesley

EDITORS NOTE

Congratulations to Di & Bernard on the birth of Annika Marie

And I am sure that Louis is excited to have a beautiful sister.

Our thoughts are with Helen Campbell who is in the Tweed District Hospital seriously ill.

Kerry is also not well and is taking leave of absence.

Would all members please let me know any news, hopefully good, a bit of good gossip would be great.

Committee Chairs I would like reports monthly please.

Dinner will be served at 7pm, during daylight saving, for the benefit of our N.S.W. members, please be on time.

Don’t forget to let me know if you cannot attend meetings .

Merle

 
EMAIL- � HYPERLINK "mailto:southerngoldcoasttweed@zonta" ��southerngoldcoasttweed@zonta� district24.ogg
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